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Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday, 23™ March 2017 the University of Suffolk are hosting the Social Sciences Taster day which enables
students to gain an insight into the Higher Education courses they are considering applying for later this summer.

The day offers the chance to sample lectures and meet university academics who are passionate about their areas
of specialism in Social Work, Psychology, Early/Primary Education, Sociology and Law Studies. The programme
begins at the Waterfront building at 9.45am and finishes at 2.30pm. The schedule also involves a campus tour and
a question and answer session on their chosen subject and the applications process in those subject disciplines.
The students will be taken in a minibus to and from the venue. We are requesting a voluntary contribution of
£2.00 towards the travel costs involved. If you require financial assistance for your child to take part please
contact me on the above telephone number.

Please sign below to give your permission for your son/daughter to attend the trip.
Yours sincerely
Mr A Spanes

Mr A Soanes
Head of Sixth Form

Please return this slip to Student Services — Mr A Soanes, University of Suffolk Taster Day Thursday, 23" March
2017.

| give permission for my son/daughter to attend the higher education taster event as outlined in the letter.
| enclose the voluntary contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of transport on the day.
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Sighed: (Parent/Carer) Date:
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